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WORK IS STARTING SOON
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Questions?

SCAN ME

You may remember earlier this 
year we provided details about 
our plans to replace 4 miles of 
natural gas line along Washington 
Street, between 76th Avenue and 
105th Place/Washington Way.

This work is now planned 
to begin as early as October 
starting near 76th Avenue and 
working south to north. We still 
anticipate completing work in 
late 2023. Schedules are subject 
to change. 

During our work, we’ll have lane 
closures. We don’t expect natural 
gas service interruptions during 
this work. If this changes, we’ll 
reach out to you directly. 

Our work in your community 
helps us to continue to provide 
safe, reliable service and to 
enhance system resiliency during 
extreme weather. 

Public safety is at the foundation 
of all we do. If you ever suspect 
a natural gas leak, leave your 
location immediately. Once safely 
away, call 911, then Xcel Energy 
at 800-895-2999.
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